2014-06-12

ELECTRONIC DISTRIBUTION

Ms. Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

Public Utilities Board
Torbay Road, St. John’s

Dear Ms. Blundon;

RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Combined Applications — Installation of Diesel
Units at Holyrood for the Purposes of Black Starting the Generating Units and Supply,
and Install 100 MW (Nominal) of Combustion Turbine Generation — Requests for
Comments Hydro's request for a filing extension.

On June 6, 2014 Hydro gave notice that it wished to postpone the GRA negotiations scheduled
for June 9, 2014 and therein cancelled the Public Hearing scheduled for July 9, 2014. The
postponement of this application certainly frees up many resources of Hydro and allows the
PUB to schedule other matters in this time frame.

For this reason | would be against granting the extension as requested and insist that Hydro
deliver whatever responses it can by June 16, 2014 but acknowledging its challenges with the
GRA, | would agree to an extension of two more weeks to complete all responses to the

application noted above.

An extension to July 25, 2014 would unduly delay the process and given the Board Approval of
this Application, such a delay is not in the public interest.

Thank you for asking for my comments on this request.

Sincerely yours,

Danny Dumaresque
Intervenor



ccc. Mr. Geoffrey P. Young, E-Mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca
Mr. Gerard Hayes, E-Mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com
Mr. Thomas Johnson, E-Mail: tjohnson@odeaearle.ca
Mr. Paul L. Coxworthy, E-Mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com
Mr. Tom O’Reilly, E-Mail: toreilly@coxandpalmer.com
Mr. Fred Winsor, E-Mail: winsorf@nl.rogers.com




